
9/13/21 - September Ministry Update Letter 
 
Dear friends and coworkers of Frontline Ministries, Inc., 
  
Exciting days are ahead for Exodus Mandate and our allied ministries! We want to share with you 
some banner events from the recent months. 
  
The Spanish translation of The Promise of Jonadab: Building a Christian family legacy in a time of 
cultural decline by Gail and E. Ray Moore has been completed, and we hope to publish by 
November 2021.  Worldwide 572 million Spanish speakers have very few books available to help 
Christian families raise godly children like this one.  Over three years ago, it was translated into 
Mandarin and published in China. We continue to market it through churches there. 
  
In June 2021, the New American magazine published a sequel to the successful Rescuing Our 
Children 2019 edition.  The new Save Our Children issue is available now to order in 
bulk.  Please, see ordering information at the bottom of this message. You, our donors and 
volunteers can be fully engaged to help us distribute this excellent resource in your own 
communities and circles of influence.  
  
Frontline Ministries has hired a publicist who arranges some 4 to 5 invitations for Ray to be 
interviewed on conservative or Christian radio/TV talk shows weekly, reaching tens of 
thousands with the Exodus Mandate message.  The services provided by this publicist are vital for 
getting the Exodus Mandate message out, but we need extra funds to continue paying for this 
service.  Recently, a regular donor sent a much larger gift than usual, and when I called to express 
our appreciation, he said he had always believed in and supported the ministry of Exodus Mandate, 
but now that so many cultural and political battles are going badly for Christians and conservatives, 
“your agenda is the only one that matters.” This friend correctly sees the critical need to advance 
Christian K12 homeschooling and campus schools.  Others also see the urgency, the importance of 
this work.  You have supported us in the past.  Can we count on you to continue your support 
with an increased or doubled amount? If you haven’t given before, can you prayerfully consider it 
now? 
  
We could be near a tipping point for this educational reform in the next several years.  A tipping point 
describes the moment when an idea, belief, invention or product which has languished in obscurity 
suddenly explodes in popularity and is adopted by most in the culture.  Permanent Christian K12 
homeschooling and campus schools could arrive at 15 to 20% of all education by the time 
schools reopen or the pandemic ends.  National Black Home Educators (NBHE.net) saw its 
membership soar from 5,000 families to 35,000 in just one year during the pandemic, and Black 
homeschoolers now make up 16% of education in the Black community. 
  
We are definitely in a Kairos moment and could see major growth, but only if our supporters and 
volunteers help us more than before.  Thank you so much for your continued prayers, support 
and many words of encouragement. “I must work the works of Him who sent Me while it is 
day; the night is coming when no one can work. As long as I am in the world, I am the light of 
the world.” John 9:4-5 
  
You may send a gift to the address listed below OR if you would like to make a donation online, 
please, visit www.exodusmandate.org and give to the general fund. A recurring donation option is 
available as well. All gifts are tax-deductible. Please, make checks or money orders payable to 
Frontline Ministries, Inc. 
  

There is a tide in the affairs of men 

http://www.exodusmandate.org/


Which taken on the flood, leads on to fortune. 
Omitted, all the voyage of their life 
Is bound in shallows and in miseries. 
On such a full sea are we now afloat, 
And we much take the current when it serves, 
Or lose our ventures. 
                                    (Wm. Shakespeare, Julius Caesar Act IV Scene iii) 
  

In His grip and for His glory, 
  
E. Ray Moore, President 
Frontline Ministries, Inc. & Exodus Mandate 
PO Box 12072, Columbia, SC 29211 
Office: 803-714-1744 Cell: 803-237-8680 
www.exodusmandate.org 
  
  

PLEASE ORDER THIS VITAL MAGAZINE: 

Save Our Children 

Order Online: www.ShopJBS.org 
Credit Card orders, toll free, 1-800-342-6491 

Or mail check or money order to: ShopJBS, P.O. Box 8040, Appleton, WI 54912 
  

1-2 copies @ $3.95 + $7.20 for shipping & handling 
3-10 copies @ $15.00 + $11.95 for shipping & handling 

11-25 copies @ $31.25 + $17.80 for shipping & handling 
  

For orders of more than 25 copies and for special rates for case lots of 100, 
please, call 1-800-727-8783. 

 

http://www.exodusmandate.org/
http://www.shopjbs.org/

